
 

 

 

STAFF ETHICS POLICY 

Approved by the Rochester Public Library Board of Trustees on June 16, 2021. 
 

Rochester Public Library (RPL), with a commitment to equity, accessibility, inclusivity, and 

antiracism, provides fair and equitable services to all. RPL staff do not receive special privileges or 

consideration and must adhere to these guidelines for personal use of the library: 

• Staff will not receive greater goods or services than those offered to the public.  

• Staff will not waive their own or immediate family member’s fees. 
 

 

 

 
 


